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Statement Hatech Gas Detection regarding Corona virus (COVID-19)

Dear valued Hatech-relation,

In connection with the current developments regardingthe Corona virus, Hatech Gas Detection has decided with
immediate effect to take appropriate measures. Given that safety and health arethe most valued aspects running
through our company, we absolutely follow all advice from RIVM, GGD and other specialists involved. This has the
following consequences for the servicethat you are used to from Hatech Gas Detection, both at our location as at
yourselves:

Y

If possible, our employees will carry outthe work from home.
» For employees who do appear inthe office, appropriatedistanceis asked between colleagues.

» For our relations where serviceis planned atyour location, these will be placed "on hold" until further notice.
If this applies to you, Hatech will contactyou to find another time for this.

» For the time being, customers, suppliers and couriers arejustwelcome at Hatech Gas Detection on location,
whichis atthe
Brasem 51 in Raamsdonksveer (NL). We have set up a suitablereception area for this.

» Ifyou requireserviceand maintenancefor your measuringinstrument(s), we encourage you to send them to
our head office by courierif possible. In this way, we can currently provideyou with the easiestand fastest
service.You cando this usingthe followingaddress details:

Hatech Gas Detection Technology B.V.
Attn. Service and Calibration

Bream 51

4941 SE Raamsdonksveer

(The Netherlands)

For the time being, we have sufficient measuringinstruments in stock, includingin our rental fleet. If desired, we can
assistyou quickly. Keep in mind that new orders can be delayed. Of course we do our best to continueto providethe
best possibleserviceto everyone involved. Therefore, on behalfof the entire Hatech Gas Detection team, we hope for
your understandinginthis difficultsituation.

Kind regards,

Team Hatech Gas Detection
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